PROSTITUTION REFORM BILL
Consideration was given to the following documents:

*  Memorandum from Legal Services Manager dated 13 February 2001
< Draft submission prepared by Peter Mitchell, Legal Services Manager

Following discussion, the Subcommittee decided:
1. That the draft submission be amended to incorporate suggestions made at this meeting.

2. That the amended submission be referred to the Subcommittee for consideration at its meeting
set down for 22 February 2001.

3. That the Council be represented at the Select Committee hearing.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


